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12th July 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are excited to announce our End of Year Festival and Mufti Day Events. The events will 
celebrate the hard work and committed approach consistently demonstrated by students at the 
Academy. They will also provide an opportunity to raise money for a worthy cause, the Cleft Lip 
& Palate Association (CLAPA). 
 
Festival Day 
 

This will take place on Thursday 19 July Period 3 (11:20 am) to Period 5 (3:00 pm). Students 
will attend lessons as normal during periods 1 & 2. The festival will be held on the field and 
students will be allowed to wear Full Mufti all day for a contribution of £2.00 or 200 Purple 
Points.  Students will be also able to take part in Sporting activities and can enter a football and 
basketball tournament, book a tennis court or the swimming pool with their friends as part of this 
event.  
 
Students will be given a personalised stamp sheet that provides them the opportunity to spend 
their Purple Points on festival activities and/or at the Purple Point’s store. Students may like to 
bring additional money to fully enjoy the numerous activities on offer. We would also 
recommend that students apply sun cream to remain protected from the sun and a bottle of 
water to avoid dehydration. 
 
The festival will finish at 3:00pm when students will be finish for the day. 
 
Mufti Day 
 

This will take place on Friday 20 July. Chelsea, a year 12 student is taking part in a sky dive in 
order to raise vital funds for CLAPA and would love your help in donating towards this charity. 
The skydive will be taking place on 28 July and you can donate by taking part in our whole 
school Full Mufti day for a donation of £1.00.  
 
Last Day of Term Arrangements 
 
Students will attend normal lessons on Friday 20th July until break time. They will then go to 
their form room after break and will be dismissed, class by class for the end of term from 12 
noon onwards. The restaurant will be open for free school meal students; this will be for 
sandwiches only.  
 
Thank you in advance for supporting these events and we wish all our students and their 
families an enjoyable summer break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Darryl Westell – Director of Key Stage 4 
Serena Kyle – Director of Key Stage 3 
Shanika Edwards – Director of Transition & Head of Year 7  
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